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February 17, 2006
NOTICE OF PROCEDURAL SCHEDULE 

FOR ANALYSIS OF WIRE CENTER DATA
RE:
Investigation concerning the status of competition and impact of the FCC's Triennial Review Remand Order on the competitive telecommunications environment in Washington State, Docket No. UT-053025
TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS:

During a scheduling conference in this docket held on Monday, February 6, 2006, participants in the conference agreed upon the following schedule for the purpose of determining non-impaired wire centers in Washington State:  
Friday, February 10, 2006:


Commission enters protective order






[Note:  The Commission entered 






Order No. 01, a protective order in 






this docket, on February 10.  You can 






obtain an electronic version of the 






protective order on the 






Commission’s Web site:  







www.wutc.wa.gov/053025.] 
Monday, February 13, 2006:

Commission staff will circulate an 







informal list of the information 






sought from Qwest and Verizon.

Tuesday, February 21, 2006:

Commission enters order to Qwest 






and Verizon requesting data 






concerning alleged non-impaired 






wire centers in Washington State.

Tuesday, February 28, 2006:

Qwest and Verizon file requested 






data with the Commission and with 






any CLECs or their employees who 






have filed the appropriate exhibits 






to the protective order.
Tuesday, March 7, 2006:


Exceptions to Qwest and Verizon 







data or requests for additional data 







must be filed with the Commission.

Tuesday, March 14, 2006:


Qwest and Verizon file responses 







to exceptions or requests for 







additional data, or may file 







additional data with the 







Commission.

Tuesday, March 21, 2006:


Interested persons must state 







agreement with Qwest and Verizon 







non-impairment designations or 

file state final exceptions or 

objections.

Friday, March 31, 2006:


Commission will endeavor to issue (target date)




notice of non-impaired wire centers 





in Washington State, resolving any 








remaining disputes.
If you have any questions concerning the schedule discussed above, please contact Ann E. Rendahl, the administrative law judge assigned to this matter, at 360-664-1144, or via e-mail at arendahl@wutc.wa.gov.

Sincerely,

ANN E. RENDAHL

Administrative Law Judge






